Parent Letter

Date

Dear Parents or Guardians,

We at School are completing our unit on important women during

the Industrial Era in the United States. The final person that we studied was Clara Barton who
founded the American Red Cross. We decided to use this theme as a great opportunity for a

service project and want to have a blood drive.

We will all work together to organize, advertise and assist until it is complete. We are inviting

you to offer any assistance that you can. Feel free to donate your time as well as your blood.

If you have any concerns please call me at

Thank you.

Sincerely,
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